
Now Get Out Of That 2005 
Friday 29th – Monday 2nd May 2005 

 
I would like to thank you all for attending NGOOT 2005, and making it such a great success.  I hope you all 
enjoyed yourself. 

In an effort to make next year’s event equally as successful, we would appreciate it if you could spend 5 
minutes filling out this questionnaire so we can gauge feedback.  There are no points awarded for filling this 
out, and if you wish can be anonymous.  There is, however, room at the bottom of the form for you to 
optionally include your name and group.  If these are included we will, if appropriate attempt to answer any 
specific issues you have raised.  Please return this to any committee member prior to leaving site  

Jarrett 
What influenced your attending NGOOT this year, and what may influence your attendance next year? 

 This Year 2005 Next Year 2006 

 Influenced 
Greatly 

No 
Influence 

Will Greatly 
Influence  

Will Not 
Influence 

The other members of my team     

Own groups attitude     

Cost of Weekend     

Type of Accommodation     

Venue Location     

The Organising Committee     

Quality of Publicity     

 

Did you find the cost of the weekend 
Too High  
About Right  
Too Low  
Irrelevant  

Did you find the accommodation 
Good  
About Right  
Poor  

For future years, what accommodation would 
you prefer 
Indoor  
Tents  
Don’t Care  

For future years, would you like food provided 
Yes  
No  
Don’t Care  

Did you find the number of activities 
Too Many  
About Right  
Not Enough  

Did you find the complexity of the activities 
Too hard  
Too easy  
About right  

Optional (However without this we will 
be unable to respond to any comments) 

Name, 
Club, 
Address, 
Phone Number 

Please add any other comment etc. over the page. 

Thank you for completing this.  Your observations will be taken on board for next year. 


